
High Commission of India
Singapore

The High Commission of India in Singapore is celebrating Independence Day with Indian migrant
workers on 18th August 2024 at 10 AM. All Indian workers/residents are welcome to attend the event.
The occasion will also be an opportunity to clarify your doubts related to passport and other welfare

matters with us.


